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30th January 2024 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

We are currently seeing an increase in cases of diarrhoea and vomiting throughout the school and 

wanted to take this opportunity to remind parent and carers that pupils must remain away from 

school or college for at least 2 days (48 hours) after the last episode of vomiting or diarrhoea. 

This is in line with NHS guidance and helps to protect our vulnerable students 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Kind regards 

 

Woodlands Meed 
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